
 
 

March 11, 2024 

 

Islamic Relief USA 

PO Box 22250 

Alexandria, VA 22304 

 

Dear Friends: 

Ramadan Mubarak! I wish you and your loved ones a blessed month.  

The Muslim American community has and continues to be an essential part of our 

nation’s history and prosperity. In this season of service and reflection, I want to recognize your 

work improving healthcare access, mobilizing financial assistance, supporting refugees, and 

providing humanitarian aid. The Muslim Community is full of leaders working tirelessly to make 

our communities a better a place and provide charity and service to those most in need. It is 

especially important to recognize that dedication to faith and community during Ramadan. I see 

these leaders every day in Minnesota’s Third Congressional District, where Muslim community 

associations have prioritized charitable giving, community service, and advocacy for people in 

crisis here and in many communities abroad, including for innocent civilians in Gaza. Their 

leadership and dedication to supporting our communities at home and around the world are a 

reason I’m so proud to be from Minnesota, and a testament to the diversity that is one of Islam’s, 

and America’s, greatest strengths.  

On behalf of Minnesota’s Third Congressional District, I wish you all a peaceful and 

fulfilling Ramadan!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dean Phillips 

Member of Congress 

 


